
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  River Estates H.O.A.        
 
 
 
To: Creekside H.O.A. 
 
This letter is to inform you that Bates Paving & Sealing, Inc has been contracted to seal coat 
your roads. The work will be performed in 3 sections. Vehicles will have to be removed from 
the scheduled section by 7:00 A.M. the day the work is to be performed and not return 
until 12:00 P.M. of the next day (or when the barricades are removed.) Work is scheduled 
on November 5, 7 & 12. The striping will take place the following day. (SEE MAP)  
 
Vehicles’ parked on the date scheduled in your area, will be towed at the owner’s expense. 
Bates Paving & Sealing will not be held liable for any damages incurred during towing.  
 
Access will not be allowed in the work area until work has been completed and Bates removes 
barricades the next day by 12:00 P.M. (emergency vehicles will be allowed at all times). If there 
is a delay in removing barricades due to weather, a Bates Paving representative will determine 
the proper time to remove them. 
 
Things to remember: Trash and recycle pick up; mail and deliveries may be affected. No 
washing vehicles or irrigation during closure (area must remain dry – premature driving or 
watering will nullify warranty on affected area).  
 
Common occurrences: Scuffmarks caused by vehicle tires, trash trucks may cause damage to 
sealer, lack of sealer adhesion to oil saturated areas, light transfer of sediment, cosmetic 
differences in appearance to areas inaccessible to machinery. 
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